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2006 The Bahamas Red Cross
Center for the Deaf (Jan)

The Bahamas Red Cross and Department of Education

Centre for The Deaf
P.O. Box N-91
Nassau, The Bahamas

Telephone (242) 323-6767 Fax (242) 328-5294

Mr. Yank Barry

C/o Mr. Gerry Simons
P.O.Box CB 11890
Nassau, The Bahamas.

January 5, 2006.
Dear Mr. Barry,

On behalf of the teachers, parents and students of the Centre for The
Deaf, I write to thank you for the donation that was presented to our school
at the Children’s party held at the Crystal Palace.

This event has become very significant in the lives of our hearing impaired
students, their teachers and parents. As always the students enjoyed the
party. They appreciated the entertainment, gifts and donations. The positive
response from the children staff and parents confirmed that it was worth it
all.

Once again, thanks for your interest and care for the special children in the
Bahamas. May God continue to bless you and your business.

Sincerely,
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LEesa %
Tessa Nottage (Ms.)

Principal



